
Collection from Disco 

 

To facilitate the smooth collection of children from the discos, we will be slightly amending the 

process.  

At the end of the disco, the children will be kept to one side of the room by staff. Parents will then 

file through the room, identify the child they are collecting and meet them at the exit end of the 

room.  

This should ensure that we do have the bottleneck that we experienced at the previous disco. As 

always, this process will be reviewed after the disco. 

We thank you for your cooperation and support in ensuring that the children have a fun disco.  

 

Many thanks 

Your PFTA 


